
IT’S TIME FOR  
8th GRADE REFERRALS   

FOR THE  
FISD GIFTED AND TALENTED PROGRAM! 

Parents, teachers, school  administrators and  
community members may refer an eighth grade student for gifted screening. 

 
*A 9th grade GT Humanities class will start in the fall of 2015.* 

 
Informational Meetings About the Humanities Course  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th Grade Referral Window 
 

Monday, January 12, 2015 — Friday, January 30, 2015 
 

*Referral packets will not be dispersed or accepted 
after 3:00 p.m. on January 30th. 

If you have questions regarding the FISD Gifted Program referral, screening, or  
identification process for eighth grade students, please contact the  

GT teacher at  your child’s campus.  

Tuesday, January 20th   
 

6:30 p.m.  
 

 Heritage High School Auditorium 

Thursday, January 22nd  
 

 6:30 p.m.  
 

FISD Administration Building 
Board Room Auditorium 


